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The SportsBall is coming once again and you can be part of this big event.

The Ball has been running since 1978 and in such a big year for British sport we would like to get as many people
involved as possible to celebrate the successes of the summer (plenty hopefully!) and help support our athletes
of the future.

If you have never experienced the Ball, it is a fun, uplifting and exciting evening, where all the money raised goes
back into funding young athletes. Last year we raised over £60,000. We have some fantastic sponsors in place
but are keen to promote the event to other companies who support British sport and offer them the chance of
attending. If you are able to support the Ball yourselves by either taking a table or tickets we would be very
grateful, perhaps in conjunction with some of your commercial partners, who would get to see live sporting
action from young athletes and meet the stars of 2012.

The details are below, tables are just £2,500 and if you are able to spread the word we would be very grateful.
Further details can be found at www.sportsball.org.uk.
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